From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 7:44 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2023-0195

-- Name --
Ivan Cordova Hernandez

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Hi,

I am strongly against Toronto Hydro increasing, yet again, its prices, either be for consumption rates or delivery
rates. Toronto Hydro has been already squeezing consumers' necks since I have been living in Canada (15 years)
without providing any improvement on service. All this with also providing the worst customer service of any
company in Ontario. I have the lowest opinion of Toronto Hydro and I firmly believe they are lying thieves.
Electricity prices should go down, with all the infrastructure they already have; not up.

I hope and pray the OEB doesn't allow this Toronto Hydro application to go through.

Thank you.



